
Ongoing: Drought and Conservation reporting. Staff are submitting monthly reports to the state with a target
date of the 15th.

LACFO Public Hearing on September 18th, adopting the final UPUD’s MSR and SOI report.
T-Stan IRWM: Meeting this morning, discussing the Fill Station grant and current state funding for IRWM. 
Full JPA Meeting in October. Date TBD.
Nominating Jenna and Jessica for consideration to be appointed on ACWA committees (Communications &
Agriculture)
Mutual aid agreement with CCWD: Biological surveys for White Pines Tule Removal project. Late September &
October. 
Sitting in on review panel for COA’s rate study consultant. 
Attended CCWD rate study public hearing and LHMP Community Workshop.
UPUD townhall meeting: October 

Monge Ranch Bridge Project: Domestic and Irrigation line tie in occurred on August 23rd & 24th. 
State Water Resources Control Board Backwash grant: Matt is compiling an updated cost estimate. The state
is looking into our financials. 
Meeting with Matt Ospital:

Grant applications for domestic system CIP
Treatment plant upgrades
Irrigation system pressures
Fill Station grant
Connections and Fees

Updating District Policies: New connections and employee policies.
Developing 'New Connection Welcome Packet' including a checklist for customers. 
Implementing electronic timecards and HR portal through Springbrook. 

Enrolled in water distribution and water treatment courses for D2 & T2 certifications. 
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